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May 22, 2019

Ms. Patricia J. Britt
Clerk of Council

Dear Ms. Britt:

Subject: Application and Acceptance of Grant

Pursuant to Ordinance #341-91, Codified Section 121.06 Application and Acceptance of
Grants, the Director of Public Safety has made application to and received an OVI Task

Force Grant from University Hospitals in the amount of $5,000.00.

Sincerely yours,

Michael McGrath, Director
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